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March 

Fri 28th – 9am Reception Mother’s Day Cream Tea   

                NO CELEBRATION ASSEMBLIES today  

April  

Tue 1st – Reports home for Years 1 to 5  

Wed 2nd – PTA Easter Bingo!  

Fri 4th – Break up for Easter Holidays  

              PTA Tuck Shops after school  

Wed 23rd – Back to school for Summer Term 1 

May  

Thur 1st & Fri 2nd – Dogs Trust in school  

Mon 12th – 3:20pm Y2 Residential parent meeting 

Mon 12th – Thur 15th – SATS week for Year 6 

Fri 16th – Year 6 Treat morning  

                Whole School ‘My Happy Mind’ afternoon 

Wed 21st – Reception & Y6 NHS height & weight checks 

Fri 23rd – 3:15pm Finish for half term 

June 

Mon 2nd – Back to school for Summer Term 2 

Residentials 2025 

Year 2 to Tattenhall Tue 1st – Wed 2nd July 2025 

Year 6 to Min-y-Don – Mon 7th – Fri 11th July 2025  

 

 

 

ASK ME ABOUT… 
Education is most effective when schools and parents work 

in partnership and parents are aware of what their children 

are learning about and doing in school. So, this week, please 

ask: 

Caterpillars: ask me to sing if you're happy and you know it   

Butterflies: -Tell me how you are helping Humpty? 

Reception: how to bake gingerbread men 

1M: Ask me about seeds and bulbs. 

1/2T: Year 2 - Ask me about the difference between seeds and bulbs.  

2U: Ask me about my landscape painting  

3S: what are is the function of roots?  

3/4T: column addition  

4I: Ask me about the function of roots.  

5McC: Ask me about our talk about the polar regions with Penny 

5/6S: Ask me about our talk about the polar regions with Penny 

6T: Ask me about our workshop with Penny, the whale scientist. 

 

Penny Clarke – Arctic Explorer! 
 

Year 5&6 welcomed Penny Clarke (Mrs Clarke’s 

daughter) into school this week. Penny is a Whale 

Scientist for the Arctic trust in Cambridge. She 

studied in the Arctic for 4 months and did research in 

the Antarctic for three months.  She told the children 

about the similarities and differences between each 

place. The children were truly inspired as she showed 

some amazing photos and videos of her experiences. 

She also told them about career opportunities. This 

experience has added to the wonderful learning in 

UKS2 based on the excellent book, Shakleton’s 

Journey. 

 

 

 

Tree Planting with Mersey Forest 

 

This week, all our pupils in years 5&6 have 

participated in a tree planting project with Mersey 

Forest. All the children thoroughly enjoyed the 

afternoon and learnt a lot about why there is such a 

need to plant more trees in our attempt to battle 

climate change. This was another amazing example of 

how we value and nurture personal development at 

The Acorns. 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 


